

Name:

Date: ... / ... /20...

Class: S5

Tel: 034.200.9294



Vocabulary:

Reading:

Listening:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 5

INTERVIEW PREP & VOCABULARY

❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé.

❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Con không sử dụng dạng viết tắt của các trợ động từ ở thể phủ định.

❖ **Lưu ý 3:** Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.

❖ **Lưu ý 4:** Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc.

A. VOCABULARY

No.	Words	Meaning	No.	Words	Meaning
1	claw (n)	móng vuốt	7	fairly (adv)	khá
2	limb (n)	chi (chân, tay)	8	archaeological site (n)	điểm khảo cổ
3	sieve (n)	cái sàng, rây	9	throne (n)	ngai vàng
4	latex (n)	nhựa cây	10	mystery (n)	điều bí ẩn
5	rubber (n)	cao su	11	peculiar (adj)	khác thường
6	cinnamon (n)	cây quế			

Vocabulary from KET

No.	Words	Meaning	No.	Words	Meaning
1	celebrate (v)	kỷ niệm	4	sightsee (v)	ngắm cảnh
2	Spanish (n)	tiếng Tây Ban Nha	5	frightened (adj)	hoảng sợ
3	curved (adj)	cong	6	unfamiliar (adj)	không quen, lạ

❖ **Note :** n = noun: danh từ, adv = adverb: trạng từ, adj = adjective: tính từ, v = verb: động từ

❖ Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép vào vở mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

Exercise 1: Complete the words and match them with their definitions

~~0. the outer covering of a tree~~

~~A. bark~~

1. something that is difficult to understand / explain

B. cl ____

2. a thick white liquid from some plants

C. p ____ cu ____ ia ____

3. an arm or a leg

D. l ____ ex

4. a sharp curved nail on an animal, bird, ...

E. m ____ s ____ ery

5. strange, unfamiliar and a little surprising

F. ____ im ____

0. A	1.	2.	3.	4.	5.
------	----	----	----	----	----

Lưu ý: Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc

Questions 14 - 18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

A VISIT TO FLORENCE

by Jamal Mohamed, age 12

I often travel abroad with my parents. They're both painters so they really enjoy visiting museums all over the world. Last summer we went to Italy. We visited a lot of beautiful cities but the one I liked best was Florence. The lady who took us sightseeing was my father's art teacher. She's lived in Florence for over 30 years so she knows a lot of interesting facts about the city.

Florence has a lot of things to see. On the first day we went to the Uffizi Museum. There were a lot of beautiful paintings, but I was a bit frightened when I saw Caravaggio's Medusa. This painting shows the head of a woman whose hair is actually snakes! My little brother started crying when he saw it, so we had to leave the room!

We spent the next three days walking around the town. Fortunately, it was sunny all the time, so we visited several wonderful buildings in the city centre and had a nice walk along the Arno river. There are a lot of nice bridges, but one of the oldest ones, Ponte Vecchio, is amazing because it's got real shops on it.

I never thought I would find Florence so interesting. It's a shame we only stayed there for four days, so we weren't able to see that much. However, my parents have decided we'll go back. We're going to spend a few weeks there next time so we'll have time to visit what we missed.



- 14** Why did Jamal's parents decide to visit Italy?
- A** They wanted to visit beautiful cities.
 - B** They are interested in art.
 - C** They wanted to see his father's art teacher.
- 15** Why did Jamal and his family leave the Uffizi Museum?
- A** Jamal was frightened by a picture.
 - B** There were some snakes in the museum.
 - C** Jamal's little brother was upset.
- 16** What did Jamal and his family do in the following days?
- A** They went sightseeing.
 - B** They went shopping.
 - C** They went sunbathing by the river.
- 17** Why is Ponte Vecchio so special?
- A** because it's the oldest bridge
 - B** because it's more beautiful than the other bridges
 - C** because it has buildings on it
- 18** What does Jamal say about his trip?
- A** He thought it was a bit boring.
 - B** He is sorry that it was so short.
 - C** He's sad because he misses Florence.



Questions 1 - 5

For each question, choose the correct picture.

1 What time are the two friends going to meet?



A



B



C

2 Which trainers will the girl buy?



A



B



C

3 Who is George's uncle?



A



B



C

4 What did the girl do on Tuesday?



A



B



C

5 Which photo does the boy like most?



A



B



C

Exercise 1: Put the letters in brackets into the correct order to complete these sentences

0. It's a popular and often crowded (R O C D E D W) place.

1. She thought she had a _____ (I N Q U E U) hairstyle but everyone laughed at her.

2. Her elegant _____ (V E M E T N M O) attracted everybody at the party.

3. The earthquake completely _____ (G E M D A A D) the coastal city.

4. You should eat more _____ (L O M S A N S) because they are rich in Omega-3.

5. The _____ (B C R E E U R M) is an important part of our brain.

Exercise 2: Circle the correct answer

0. Do you have a pencil, _____?

- ☒ A. don't you B. do you C. did you D. isn't it

1. If the sun rises, it _____ in the east.

- A. will rise B. rose C. rise D. rises

2. We should help poor people, _____?

- A. shouldn't we B. should us C. should we D. shouldn't us

3. The baby isn't sneezing, _____?

- A. isn't she B. doesn't she C. is she D. isn't her

4. If the temperature goes below 0 degree, the water _____ the ice.

- A. becomes B. will become C. become D. became

5. If you put your hand on the left of your chest, you _____ a beating heart.

- A. will feel B. feels C. felt D. feel

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để Starlink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

